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Looking back at last year's successes and preparing for a busy second

semester, we'd like to share the latest updates from the University and its
international activity.

Latest News
University of Bath Institute for Sustainability launched

.

The new University of Bath Institute for Sustainability (IfS) held its inaugural event on
17 January 2023. The institute brings together multidisciplinary expertise in tackling the most

pressing climate and sustainability issues facing society.
 

The IfS is an evolution of the Centre for Sustainable and Circular Technologies (CSCT), a
research centre that has accrued many successes since its foundation in 2008. Led by
leading sustainability academics Professors Matthew Davidson and Marcelle McManus,

research at the Institute for Sustainability will be focused around two themes: Sustainable
Chemical Technologies and Sustainable Systems.

Find out more about the Institute for Sustainability

Bath signs Twinning Agreement with Luhansk Taras Shevchenko
National University in Ukraine

In late 2022, the University of Bath signed a Memorandum of Understanding with Luhansk Taras
Shevchenko National University (LTSNU) as part of an international support programme for

Ukrainian universities coordinated by Cormack Consultancy Group (CCG), in partnership with
Universities UK International (UUKi). The agreement took effect on 1 December 2022.

Find out more about the agreement

Tackling the global supply chain crisis
 

Our logistics research is speeding up cancer treatment, improving vaccine supplies, cutting
airline delays, and streamlining warehousing and delivery.

Find out more about this story

Chevening Scholar blog – Amjad Bani Al-margah

The University of Bath is proud to host Chevening Scholars every year. In his blog post,
Amjad Bani Al-margah shares his experiences of being a Chevener at Bath.

"At the University of Bath, I have a strong sense of community thanks to the unlimited
support and cooperation shown by all staff members, program director, Tutor, convenors as

well as officers and workers on campus. The diversity at Bath is incredible, a huge number of
international students have come from various countries to study here. This enables me to

exchange my experience with people from different backgrounds and cultures."
 

- Amjad Bani Al-margah

Read Amjad's blog

IAAPS director Gary Hawley
receives Person of the Year

Award

Professor Gary Hawley, executive director
of IAAPS, has been named Person of the
Year in the Automotive Testing Technology

International Awards 2022.

Find out more about the award

Three Bath researchers make
Highly Cited Researcher list

2022

Professors Tony James, Lorraine Whitmarsh
and Dhruv Grewal were all listed in the Highly

Cited Researcher List 2022, compiled
by Clarivate PLC.

Find out more about the ranking

The International Relations Office Blog
 

Find student and staff exchange stories, examples of work and research supported by
the International Relations Office and celebrations of the University's international

successes!

Visit our blog

Want to visit us? 
 

If you are an international delegate and would like to visit the University of Bath, please fill
out our request form below. The International Relations Office will attempt to accommodate

all visit requests from international partners, Higher Education institutions, and other
organisations in the public, private or third sector. 

International Delegation Visit Request form

Follow the IRO and University of Bath on social media

Contact us
 

To contact the International Relations Office team, email us at bath.international@bath.ac.uk 
or call +44 (0)1225 387880

 
Our mailing address is:

International Relations Office
University of Bath

10 West 4.02 
Claverton Down

Bath
BA2 7AY

United Kingdom
 

You are receiving this email because you have a partnership with or have interacted with the
University of Bath or International Relations Office.

 
Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription Preferences. 
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